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September 9, 1998

Dear Bill,

We are very pleased that you would be able to catch the reception in sucha far country . Thanking
you for all the information that you provided , and delighted to find a new friend outside Florida.

I’m sending you some bumper stickers of the other Radio Stations in our company.

Thanking you once again,

o MMN

Nini Veras
Executive Assistant
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